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27th August 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

Celebrating Year 11 Success at Arden School 

We are thrilled to congratulate all of our Year 11 students and their families on the outstanding 
results achieved this year. This cohort's hard work and commitment have truly paid off with an 
excellent set of examination results. With an incredible 39.7% of all grades awarded at Grade 7-
9, school performance is well above the national figure of 21.8%. This remarkable achievement 
reflects the relentless determination and effort our students have shown throughout their 
studies. 

Equally impressive is the 76.9% of grades awarded at grade 5-9 and 82.2% of grades awarded 
at grades 4-9 – again well above the national figure of 67.6%, highlighting the broad success 
across the entire year group. We are particularly proud of the staggering 262 Grade 9s that 
have been awarded, a testament to the exceptional talent and perseverance of our students. 

Behind each set of exam results is each individual’s story and within each story there is so 
much for all of our students to be proud of. The results they have achieved today cannot be 
achieved without hard work and determination. The support that our students have had from 
their families and their staff at school has also played a key part in ensuring that they were able 
to fulfil their potential and for that we are very grateful. 

As our Year 11 students take the next steps in their educational journey, we send them all our 
best wishes. Whether they are continuing their studies with us at Arden or moving on to new 
opportunities, we are confident that they are well-prepared for the future. We look forward to 
welcoming a record number of them back to study A Levels, alongside new students joining us 
from other schools, as we embark on the next chapter together. 

Once again, congratulations to everyone involved in making this year's results such a 
tremendous success! 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr D Warwood 
Associate Headteacher 
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